
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

28th March 2023 

 

To Parents of students from classes 3 to 9 (academic year 2023-2024) 

  

Dear Parents, 

The Workshop on Design Learning, Artificial Intelligence & Robotics will be conducted in 

school by Super Al Polaris on the following dates : 

28th April 2023 – from 8.00 am to 11.00 am. 

29th April 2023 – from 8.00 am to 2.00 p.m.     

Please note the following. 

1)      Parents who wish to register their wards to attend this workshop may please remit the 

fee to the school bank account on or before 18th  April 2023.  

2)      The fee for attending this workshop is OMR 15.000. 

3)      Also please fill in the consent form given below and hand it over to your child’s Class 

Teacher by 20th April 2023, alongwith a copy of confirmation for registration fee remitted 

to the school account. 

4)      Children must bring their snack box and a bottle of water from home.  

5)      Parents are requested to arrange transport for their children.   

6)      Students who have registered earlier and remitted the fee do not have to  register 

again. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Mr. Shamin Varghese, Teacher In-charge for 

the  Workshop  shaminvarghese8@gmail.com GSM : 72037027 

With best wishes 

  

Principal 

 

 

mailto:shaminvarghese8@gmail.com


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

CONSENT FORM FOR ATTENDING THE WORKSHOP 

I , Mr/Mrs ……………………………………………hereby give my consent for my ward to  

attend  the Workshop on Design Learning, Artificial Intelligence & Robotics being conducted 

in school by Super Al Polaris on the 28th and 29th of April 2023. 
  

The registration fee has been remitted to the school bank account (copy attached). 

GR. No…………Student’s Name ………………………………….…Class……section…… 

Father’s / Guardian Name ……………………………………………………………………. 

Telephone/Mobile Number…………………………………………………………………. 

  

Signature…………………………….Date …………… 

 
 
 
 


